

## Redfield Educate Together Primary School

## Clothing Guidelines for Families

Dear Parents and Carers.

At Educate Together we want children to be themselves, to be comfortable with who they are and be free to express themselves through what they wear. The children are taught about respecting and celebrating each other's individuality and it is important that children feel that they can express their individuality.



Whilst we do not have a school uniform, we do have some guidelines that we ask all in our community to follow to ensure that all rights are being respected, to ensure all children are safe and are able to access the full curriculum.





Clothing should be comfortable, easy for pupils to manage, weather appropriate and allow the children to move freely so that they can access all learning and play opportunities.

Examples of unsuitable clothing: skinny jeans, loose fitting footwear, open toe sandals



Children should wear clothing/items that are safe and do not harm themselves or others.

Examples of unsuitable items: necklaces, hooped earrings (stud earrings only, and covered or removed for PE days), backless footwear, false nails.





Children should wear clothing that is appropriate for all ages in the school and does not contain words or logos that can offend others, or cause them to feel unsafe.

Examples of unsuitable items: make-up, false nails, words/logos which are unkind or exclude others, clothing which leave midriffs uncovered such as crop tops, very short bottoms

PΕ



On PE Days children should wear a loose-fitting top and shorts/jogging bottoms which allow children full movement of their bodies. Children should also wear suitable footwear such as trainers. Ear studs should be removed or covered with medical tape for health and safety purposes.